



Bratislava, 30 September 2016

Dear Colleague,

I have the honour to extend to you the invitation to the **Plenary Meeting** of the LVI COSAC that is being held within the framework of the Slovak EU Council Presidency Council, taking place on 13 – 15 November 2016.

Please find enclosed related draft programme, general information and registration form. Your participation at the meeting would surely present a considerable contribution to discussions and exchange of views on key issues the EU and our national parliaments are facing today.

Please note that the deadline to register for the event and book hotel accommodations is **14 October 2016**.

I truly hope that your working duties will allow you to join us at the meeting and we will have the pleasure of welcoming you to Bratislava.

Sincerely yours,

L'uboš Blaha Chair of the European Affairs Committee of the National Council of the Slovak Republic

[u505]